
Listening to the Holy Unconscious  
through our Dreams 

with Dr. James Schmeiser 
  
Date and Time:  Saturday October 19, 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
   
 

Cost:  $50.00 - includes lunch; $40.00 - bring your own lunch 
 

To register please call 306-242-1916  
or email: receptionist@queenshouse.org 

  

Detail:  This workshop will focus on the significance of dreams in our      
spiritual journey. It will remind all of us who walk, in a conscious and helpful way 
with others on this journey, that often the central issue to be attended to on a 
daily basis is given to us the night before in our sleep. Insight into this journey is   
given to us in many ways; however, our focus will be on the significance of 
dreams. Time permitting, various methodologies of working with our dreams will 
be offered. 

 

Presenter:   Dr. James Schmeiser   
James Schmeiser is a Professor Emeritus of King's University College, Western 
University, London, Ontario. He introduced and taught courses on dreams and 
spirituality for many years.  Presently he leads dream workshops, retreats and is a 
spiritual director in London and, by Skype, to wherever there is interest. 


